
90% of materials from this site are recycled or re-used  

 

Lisson Grove Local Safety 
Scheme 

Westminster City Council has improved 
Pedestrian and cyclist facilities 

 

Ashmill Street junction 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience these works may have 
caused. Thank you for your patience. 

 
Key 
points: 
 

 
Work completed on time 

 

Access for Pedestrians was maintained 

•  These works improved the safety for all road users in Lisson Grove 

by upgrading the pedestrian crossings, providing facilities for cyclists 

and installing skid resistant surfacing.  

• Lisson Grove carriageway was resurfaced between Lodge Road and 

Broadley Street in August 2009. 

• The traffic signals at Church Street junction were modified. 

• New traffic signals were installed at the junction with Frampton Street 

to provide improved crossing facilities for pedestrians and cyclists. 

• The junction with Ashmill Street was improved by reducing the width 

of Lisson Grove and shortening the length of the Zebra crossing. 

• The majority of the works were completed during the School 

Holidays.  
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  Construction dates: July 2009 – April 2010                                                                                 
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